






From: Carter Baker
To: Historical Commission
Cc: Hoffman, Paul (Historical Commission); Zeigler, Robin (Historical Commission); Murphy, Kathleen (Council

Member); michael.lindseth@comcast.net; jkelley@nealharwell.com
Subject: 3707 Richland Avenue Application for Demolition
Date: Monday, March 15, 2021 12:27:03 PM

Attention: This email originated from a source external to Metro Government. Please exercise
caution when opening any attachments or links from external sources.

Historic Zoning Commissioners and Others:

I live across the street and am opposed to the demolition of 3707 Richland. I support
the findings of the MHZC staff and the recommendations of the Richland-West End
Neighborhood Association who outlined several reasons why this should not be
approved. There are two houses on Richland - 3720 and 3726 - which the
Commission required the street facade to be rebuilt exactly as it was before and this
is what I am requesting you do for 3707.

I spoke at the original meeting where the owner asked to raise the roof. I opposed it
then, as did the Staff, and I was pleased to hear the Commissioners reject the
proposal. Richland-West End is a rare place as it still appears much as it did 100
years ago. We have had conservation zoning since 1994 or 95 and anyone who buys
here is certainly on notice of the restrictions for houses built before 1940.

Thank you for your consideration.

Carter G. Baker
3708 Richland Avenue
Homeowner since 1970


